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Sheriff Bill Gore Statement on Inmates and Immigration Holds 
"The Sheriff's Department will no longer hold someone past their release date based on an ICE 

detainer alone.  The Sheriff's Department will detain someone past their local release date if presented with 
an arrest warrant based on a probable cause finding by ICE.  In cases where ICE has an immigration interest in 
one of our inmates and no ICE arrest warrant has been presented, we will continue our practice of notifying 
ICE of the date, time and location of our inmates' release." 
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The San Diego Sheriff’s Department is also on and www.sdsheriff.net 

http://www.sdsheriff.net/
http://www.sdsheriff.net/lesb_bombarson.html

